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20 March 2018 
 
 

EASTER HAT PARADE 
 
Dear Parent/Caregivers, 
 
You are warmly invited to our Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 Easter Hat Parade on 
Thursday 29th March commencing at 10:00am outside the hall. In the event of rainy 
weather, the parade will be relocated to inside the hall.  The K-2 singers will also be 
performing Easter songs. 
 
The children are invited to come out of uniform on this day to add to the festive 
atmosphere.  Please remember to wear appropriate and suitable clothes (no short 
shorts, bare middles or bare shoulders, socks and closed in shoes need to be worn).  
We look forward to seeing you at the Easter Hat Parade. 
 
Children in Years 1 and 2 are asked to make their Easter hats at home as part of their 
homework program. Children are free to design and decorate as they please, however, 
we strongly discourage using real or chocolate eggs as they have a habit of 
disappearing or melting. 
 
Could the children please bring in their hats with their name clearly marked by 
Tuesday, 27th March. 
 
Every year we have a wonderful response and great fun.  We look forward to seeing 
you at the Easter Hat Parade.  This year you are invited to stay back and spend time 
with your family during recess. 

 
Kind Regards, 
K-2 Class teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 


